
      
 

Healthcare Domain Meeting Minutes:          
                                          March 15, 2019 from 9:00-10:30 a.m. 

CHIP 
5095 Murphy Canyon Rd, Suite 105 
San Diego CA, 92123   

Next Healthcare Domain Meeting:  
            April 19, 2019 from 9:00-10:30 a.m. 

CHIP 
5095 Murphy Canyon Rd, Suite 105 
San Diego CA, 92123  

Attendees: Brigitte Lamberson Camellia Mortezazadeh, Dean Sidelinger, Megan Gietzen, Julie Castaneda, Yael Koenig     
Recorder: Lyndsey Tapia 

 

Topic/Issue Discussion Action 

Welcome/ 
Introductions 

• Dean Sidelinger led introductions.  

1. Children’s 
System of Care 
Presentation 

 
Yael Koenig, LCSW 
 

• The Healthcare Domain workgroup has had interest in infusing a behavioral health 
component to the workgroup moving forward as mental health is a known factor that 
intertwines with obesity.  

• Yael Koenig with the County of San Diego Children, Youth & Families Behavioral Health 
Systems presented to the domain and shared services offered a potential collaboration 
opportunities.  

• The Behavioral Health Services (BHS) Division provides mental health and alcohol or 
other drug services for children, youth, families, adults, and older adults.  

• BHS promotes recovery and well-being through prevention, treatment, and 
intervention, and integrated services for both mental illness and substance issues.  

• There are several branches of services under BHS including: Substance use disorder 
services, Adult and Older Adult services, Children, Youth and Families services, Drug 
Medi-Cal organized delivery systems, and several other services.  

• The Children, Youth and Families (CYF) section of Behavioral Health Services aids 
children and adolescents who are emotionally disturbed, and their families. They offer 
a wide variety of services, from early intervention to residential services. All services 
provided are oriented to meet the unique linguistic and cultural needs of the public to 
be served. 

• Yael provided several hand-out and pamphlets which can be provided at partner 
organization sites.  

• Moving forward, the domain will continue to brainstorm ways to incorporate 
behavioral health components. 

• Share Yael’s resources for programs 
and services offered through 
Children, Youth and Families (CYF) 
Behavioral Health Services 

2. COI Updates  • The Provider Training Seminar planning process is moving along with Jane’s assistance. 
The flyer and agenda have been approved by the county and the Eventbrite page has 
been published for attendees to begin registering. As of now there are a little over 60 
participants registered and counting, with a cap of 70 participants. 5210 swag has been 

 



      
 

ordered and will be passed out to all participants. The swag will include a tote bag, 
tumbler, and button that will be branded with the 5-2-1-0 Healthy Messaging logo. The 
room has been secured at 2-1-1 Connections Center and all logistics are moving in a 
smooth direction.  

• At the next domain workgroup meeting, an update will be provided.     

3. Project 
Discussion 

• Due to limited time, the PAC/ Mental Health Forum discussion will take place at the 
next domain workgroup meeting.  

 

 


